

June 4, 2021

Re: SELPA-LCAP Consultation

Dear Superintendent Rudolph,

This year, SELPA worked with your district's LCAP team representative/s and SCCOE's District LCAP Advisory Services Department to fulfill the requirements of <u>Assembly Bill 1808</u> specific to consultation with the SELPA administrator prior to consideration of the LCAP by the local board.

The SELPA provided consultation to determine, as appropriate, that specific actions for individuals with exceptional needs are included in the LCAP or annual update to the LCAP. This letter is to inform you that SELPA has completed the LCAP consultation process. The SELPA-LCAP consultation occurred on May 12, 2021.

Thank you for allowing the SELPA to continue its consultative role with the LCAP process. We value the local engagement and the partnership developed with your district's LCAP team and SCCOE's District LCAP Advisory Services Department. We look forward to continued partnership with the LCAP process in the coming year.

Sincerely,

Leo Mapagu

Les Mapagu

**Executive Director** 

Santa Clara County SELPAs I, II, III, IV and VII

CC: Cathy Baur, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services

Acantha Ellard, Program Coordinator